
Train to Teach Information Evening
19 March 2018
7.00 - 8.30pm, talk at 7.15pm

Interested in a career 
in teaching?

This information evening is for anyone 
who is considering training to teach, 
including current teaching assistants, 
career changers, teachers trained 
overseas, and those graduating in 
summer 2018.
If you are interested in finding out more about 
getting into primary or secondary teaching, come 
along to meet recent, locally trained, beginning and 
newly qualified teachers and talk to our specialist 
school mentors. The evening will be mainly informal 
with a short presentation and the opportunity  
for Q&A.

Training is provided in our schools working together 
with the University of Reading. All our programmes 
lead to Qualified Teacher Status with tuition fee 
programmes also earning PGCE (and 60 masters 
credits). You may be eligible for a salaried place  
or a bursary.

Please confirm your intention to attend by emailing 
teachingschool@maidenerleghschool.co.uk

The information evening will be hosted by  
Maiden Erlegh School, Silverdale Road, Reading, 
RG6 7HS  0118 9262467

www.berkshireteachingschoolalliance.co.uk


